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Overview 

This bill concerns potential impacts of the Southwest Light Rail Transit project on a 

property located within the corridor.  

Summary 

Section Description 

  Metropolitan Council and Calhoun Isles Condominium Association Facilitated Meeting. 

Directs an office within the Bureau of Mediation Services to facilitate discussions between 
the Metropolitan Council and the Calhoun Isles Condominium Association regarding 
Southwest light rail transit project impacts. 

  Vibration susceptibility study on Calhoun Isles property. 

Directs the Metropolitan Council to contract for a study of vibration susceptibility of the 
Calhoun Isles property. The council must enter into the contract within 21 days of the 
effective date. Study results must be shared with the Calhoun Isles Condominium 
Association. 

  Metropolitan Council reimbursement to Calhoun Isles Condominium Association. 

Directs the Metropolitan Council to pay the Calhoun Isles Condominium Association 
$250,000 by July 1, 2019, as reimbursement for the association’s engineering and legal 
costs related to the Southwest Light Rail Transit project.  Requires the funds to come from 
the project. 
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